

www.fra.org

125 N. West Street Alexandria, VA 22314 1-800-FRA-1924 703-683-1400 703-549-6610 (fax)

September 27, 2016

The Honorable David Young U.S. House of Representatives 515 Cannon House Office Building Washington, DC 20515

Fax: (202) 226-1329

Dear Congressman Young:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports your legislation, the "No Veterans Crisis Line Call Should Go Unanswered" (H.R. 5392). This bill would direct the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) to develop a plan to ensure that each telephone call, text message, or any other form of communication received by the Veterans Crisis Line, is answered in a timely manner.

The Association appreciates your dedication to veteran issues. The FRA point of contact is Brian Condon, Assistant Director of Veterans Programs, at brianc@fra.org.

Sincerely,

THOMAS J. SNEE National Executive Director

TJS:bc:tw

